A questionnaire about the Promoting Our Effectiveness in WIC was mailed to you last week.  Your participation is appreciated, because you input will help the Tennessee Department of Health’s WIC program evaluate the workshop and how well it met its objectives.

If you have already completed and returned the questionnaire, thanks!  If not, please do so today.  Your responses are important, because we want input from all course participants.

If you did not receive the questionnaire or it is misplaced, please call me (Ann 615-741-7218) and I will send you another one immediately.

Sincerely,

Ann Hopton, MA, RD, LDN


Betsy Haughton, EdD, RD, LDN

Training Coordinator


Workshop Evaluation Consultant

Tennessee WIC



University of Tennessee

